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LETTER CIRCULAR 

 

Information: X Date: 21/10/2016 
 

Action Required: X Ref: IfE 021 /2016 
 

To: All Heads of Primary and Secondary Schools (State and Non-State) and Sections 
 

From:        CEO Institute for Education 
 

Subject:    Professional Development for Educational Leaders in Communication and  
Problem-Solving competences through an Action Research Approach to their Professional 
Practice 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

With reference to Letter Circular IfE 018/2016 the deadline for the submission of 
applications for the Course entitled Professional Development for Educational Leaders in 
Communication and Problem-Solving competences through an Action Research Approach to their 
Professional Practice 8 ECTS at MQF 6 is being extended to the 4th November 2016. 

Testimonials from Heads of Schools who have participated in the course during scholastic year 
2015-2016 can be accessed from the Institute’s website ife.gov.mt. 

 

Interested candidates are invited to send in their curriculum vitae to Dr Claudette Portelli at 
claudetteportelli@gmail.com. 

 

Thanks for your collaboration. 

Joanne Grima 

CEO Institute for Education 


